
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The children in years 5 and 6 have been invited to a performance of Joseph and the Amazing 
Technicolour Dreamcoat, performed by the pupils of Richard Rose Morton Academy on Wednesday 
12th February 2025. 
 
We will travel there by self-drive minibus, accompanied by Miss Little.   We will leave school at 
10:00 a.m. and return in time for lunch.   
 
Please make sure that your child is dressed in their full school uniform and has a coat. 
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with me. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Walker 

 
Mrs R Cuzick 
Class Teacher 
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29th January 2025 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

 

Inspiring you to be great 
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